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Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur, had the honor of hosting Brigadier 
V.N. Kulkarni, Deputy Directorate General, NCC, Maharashtra Directorate, and Group 
Captain Khushal Vyas, Group Commander, NCC, Nagpur Group, on the occasion of 
the inspection of the NCC 'C' Certificate Examination. 

The visit marked an important event in the academic and co-curricular calendar of 
the college, as the 'C' Certificate Examination is a critical milestone for NCC cadets. It 
evaluates their overall proficiency, discipline, leadership skills, and commitment to 
national service. 

Brigadier Kulkarni and Group Captain Vyas were welcomed with great enthusiasm 
and respect by the college authorities, NCC officers, and cadets. The dignitaries were 
briefed about the arrangements and the overall structure of the examination by the 
NCC unit of the college. 

 

 



Key Highlights of the Visit: 

1. Inspection of Examination Process: 

The dignitaries observed the theoretical and practical examinations conducted for 
the cadets. 

They interacted with the cadets, encouraging them to perform with excellence and 
emphasizing the importance of the 'C' Certificate in shaping their future careers, 
especially in the armed forces and other leadership roles. 

2. Interaction with College Staff and NCC Officers: 

The visiting officials discussed the progress and achievements of the NCC unit in the 
college. 

Suggestions were provided to further enhance training and resources for the cadets. 

3. Address to Cadets: 

Brigadier Kulkarni motivated the cadets with an inspiring address, emphasizing the 
values of discipline, patriotism, and leadership instilled by NCC training. 

Group Captain Vyas highlighted the opportunities available to NCC cadets and 
encouraged them to pursue excellence in all fields. 

4. Appreciation of Arrangements: 

Both officials commended the college administration and the NCC unit for the 
meticulous planning and smooth conduct of the examination. 

The visit concluded with a vote of thanks by the Principal of Dr. Ambedkar College, 
who expressed gratitude to the distinguished officials for their valuable time and 
guidance. The event served as a great source of inspiration for the cadets and 
reinforced the college's commitment to nurturing young leaders for the nation. 

 



 

 

 

 
 


